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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

Dockets UE-190529 & UG-190530 
Puget Sound Energy 

2019 General Rate Case 
 
 

AWEC DATA REQUEST NO. 004:  
 
When it performed its due diligence efforts in advance of developing the Bothell data 
center, did the Company review flood-plain maps?  If so, please provide a copy of any 
and all flood-plain maps reviewed during the due diligence process. 
 
 
Response: 
 
Other than what is provided in Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) Response to AWEC Data 
Request Nos. 001, 002, and 003, PSE has not been able to identify additional 
documents or reports discussing PSE’s due diligence of the decision to locate PSE’s 
Data Center in Bothell, a decade ago. 
 
However, per PSE’s Response to AWEC Data Request No. 003, flood risks at the North 
Creek campus were addressed prior to siting the data center in Bothell. 
 
 

Exh. MFH-___ 
Witness: Margaret F. Hopkins 
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